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March 2017 

 

Dear Camper Parents, 

 

It is time to register for Summer 2017. 

 

This summer we will have 6 sessions hoping to accommodate all campers from all school 

districts. 

 

Please register early so you secure your place! 

 

In order to make registration smooth for you, please follow these directions: 

 

 Send in white Registration Form ASAP with deposit of $50. 

 If your child has seen her doctor within the last year, send of copy of her last physical.  If 

not, have a physician fill out the form. Parent or guardian completes other side. 

 Send in Health Form as soon as possible but no later than two weeks before the session 

begins. 

 Review and complete the blue Campership Form, if you need financial assistance. 

 We will send the Bus Schedule a week before the session begins. We need to determine 

the bus route based on the number of campers from each area. It will be sent! 

 You will receive a confirmation of your registration in the mail within 10 days after we 

receive it. Please do not call the office until after the 10 days; we need time to process. 

 

Email is the most efficient way to communicate with us, campmariastella@aol.com 

 

Spread the word to family and friends about our great summer program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sister Jennifer 
 

Sister Jennifer Gaeta, SSS 

Camp Director 
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